
 

 

WEEKLY REMINDER: 12TH – 16TH SEPTEMBER 2022 

Our Christian value this term is Thankfulness 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

28th September Nasal Flu Immunisations 

21st October End of term 

31st October Term resumes 

 

ATTENDANCE BEAR 

Congratulations to Wren class who have won the attendance bear for the week commencing 5th 

September. Ernie will sit in Wren class this week. 

PE KITS 

All pupils will need to bring their PE kits with them on Thursdays and they are to be taken home 

on Fridays to be washed.   

 

 

DAY  WHAT’S ON THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 

12th        

KS2 – Morning visit from author Christopher Edge 

TUESDAY 

13th          

3:00pm Lego ASC 

OWL CLASS – Meet the teacher 3pm-3.15pm 

WEDNESDAY 

14th                

3:00pm Dance ASC 

WREN CLASS – Meet the teacher 2.45pm – 3pm  

KINGFISHER CLASS – Meet the teacher 3pm – 3.15pm  

THURSDAY 

15th   
PE Lessons 

8:00am Sports Breakfast Club. This club is free or charge with no booking 

needed but we do ask for a prompt drop-off. 

 

FRIDAY 

16th   
PE Lessons 

 

3:00pm Sports After School Club 



 

 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Due to essential training it has become necessary to cancel drama club on Thursday 15th 

September. If you are in need of child care, please book a place in our after school care 

provision. 

MEET THE TEACHER  

We are holding ‘meet the teacher’ parent forums next week.  

Tuesday – Owl Class – 3pm till 3.15pm 

Wednesday – Wren Class – 2.45pm till 3pm  

Wednesday – Kingfisher Class - 3pm till 3.15pm 

This will be an opportunity to talk through routines and expectations and ask any questions you 

might have.  

 NASAL FLU VACCINATIONS   

The immunisation team will be joining us at North Cerney on the 28th September to administer 

the children’s annual flu vaccinations. We will be sending home the flu vaccination information 

and the consent forms next week.  

STATEMENT FROM THE DFE 

 We have now entered a period of national mourning that will continue until the end of the State 

Funeral. Guidance providing the public, businesses and institutions with advice on the period of 

national mourning following the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II will be issued by the 

Cabinet Office and available on GOV.UK. Once details of the funeral are confirmed by the Royal 

Household, we will write to you with further guidance and information. 

CATERLINK PRICE INCREASE  

Caterlink have notified us of a price increase for the meals provided to the school. The adjusted 

cost is £2.36 per meal, and this has been updated on Parent Pay. 

CHRISTOPHER EDGE – AUTHOR VISIT  

This visit is for KS2 only. Christopher Edges’ books are written and suitable for this age range.   

 

 



 

 

 


